
Roger Clap Family Newsletter​ ​  617-635-8672 
Tuesday, June 3, 2025​            ​     ​  35 Harvest Street Dorchester 

Dear Roger Clap Families,  
 
Welcome to the final month of the school year! There are many ways to 
help us celebrate the end of the school year. Volunteers are needed to help 
make these events a success! Please see information below: 

●​ Final Popcorn Day: Thursday, June 5 Bring in $1 to help us fundraise 
for End of Year Events! Reach out to Mrs. DP to volunteer anytime 
between 8am-11am. 

●​ International Day of Play: Wednesday, June 11 join Coach Z as she 
creates activities for students to do with their PACK Pals/Book 
Buddies (K1/Grade 5, K2/Grade 3, Grade 1/Grade 4, Grade 2/Grade 
6) at Moakley Field. Reach out to volunteer for a station with Coach Z. 
This is considered a Walking Field Trip as students will walk less than 1 
mile to participate in the events.  

●​ Annual Clap Fun Day: Wednesday, June 18 from 10-3pm. Reach out 
to Mrs. DP to volunteer for set up, clean up or for supporting any 
stations.  
 

As a reminder please check out your learner’s end of year literacy and math MAP testing dates below: 
○​ K2 - Grade 2 (May 28th to June 9th) 
○​ Grade 3 (June 3 & 5) 
○​ Grade 4 (May 30 & June 3) 
○​ Grade 5 (Completed) 
○​ Grade 6 (June 2 & June 4) 

 

Additional JUNE Events at the Clap 
●​ End of Year Celebrations & Grade 6 Moving On Ceremony: Thursday, June 12 from 5:30-7pm 

(RSVP!) Pizza dinner will be provided! Families will be 
able to celebrate their learner and connect with their 
child’s teaching team for next school year. 

●​ Early Release Day Dismissal will begin at 1:30 on 
June 20 and June 23 (last official BPS day); Buses will 
drop off students at their typical PM spot 
approximately 2.5 hours than regular dismissal.  

●​ Last Day of School (Early Release): Monday, June 23  
 
 

Start your summer on June 24th! Make sure your learner 
is at the Clap for 100% of school days in June!  

 

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 


